
 

To: Mr. Nicolae SOLOVIOV 

UNIDO National Coordinator 

 

 

 

 COVER LETTER 

Please accept this cover letter as application for the recruiment into the project 

"Clean technology innovation programme for SMEs and start-ups in the Republic of 

Moldova (GCIP Moldova)" as Local Technical/Business Consultant. 

I will be glad to discuss my previous experiences and plans for the future during the 

job interview with you. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

dr. Victor GROPA, dean 

Faculty of Power and Electrical Engineering, Technical University of Moldova 

MD-2012, Republic of Moldova, Chisinau, 31 August 1989 str., nr. 78, of. 2-202 

Tel: +373(22)23-76-16, Mob: +373(79)28-44-96, Web: feie.utm.md 

 


